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November 13, 1981

Re: Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20553

SUBJECT: Request for Exemption from 10 CFR 50.48
for Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

This letter supplements our letter of October 14, 1981
(J. W. Gallagher to D. G. Eisenhut) relating to the status of
certain fire protection modifications, and requests, pursuant to
Section 50.12 of the Commission's regulations, exemptions to the
implementation schedules identified in 10 CFR 50.48, subsections
(c)(2) and (d)(2). Relief from the schedule is necessitated by;

l unforeseen delays in the procurement of some of the hardware for
' the modifications described in the October 14, 1981 letter, as
| well as the following additional modifications: electrical
| supervision of fire doors as approved in the staff's Supplement
| No. 1 to the Safety Evaluation of the Peach Bottom Atomic Power
j Station Fire Protection Program, item 3.2.6 (R. W. Reid to E. G.
| Bauer, dated August 14, 1980). The delivery schedule of the
: hardware and our request for an extension of the completion date

from November 17, 1981, to January 19, 1982, were discussed in a
( telephone conversation with the staff's Peach Bottom Project

Manager on November 6, 1981.
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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut Page 2

Pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22, Philadelphia Electric
proposes that this exemption be considered as Class II for Unit
2, and Class I for Unit 3. A check payable to the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission in the amount of $1600 is enclosed.

Very truly yours,
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Enclosure


